
March 7th, 2022 // The WASH in Schools (WinS) Network (GIZ, UNICEF, Save the Children, Water Aid, and others) is a global inter-agency network of WinS practitioners from respective institutions which comprises of over 60 organizations. 

WEBINAR SERIES 

WATER, SANITATION AND 

HYGIENE (WASH) IN SCHOOLSCHAT

EXCHANGE
LISTEN

11 MARCH 2022 
 9:00 AM – 10:00 AM (CET), 1:30 PM – 2:30 PM (IST), 
 3:00 PM – 4:00 PM (BKK TIME)

The webinar presentation will feature key insights 
about the Ministries of Education and how 
WASH sector stakeholders can optimally engage. 
Panel guests from NGOs, and Ministry of Education 
will share their insights and experiences.

INTENDED AUDIENCES: Ideal for WASH NGOs and 
WASH practitioners looking to engage more 
systematically with WinS and the education sector.

Co-convened with Sustainable Sanitation Alliance
(SuSanA) Working Group 7: WASH in Institutions

SAVE THE DATES: 
7 APRIL // 5 MAY // 
2 JUNE // 30 JUNE 

ABOUT THE WinS NETWORK WEBINARS
As a global inter-agency network aiming to harmonize efforts and 
promote alignment among MoE and partners, the WinS (WASH in Schools) 
Network is hosting a monthly webinar series. Each month, a designated 
topic will be presented and discussed among sector experts, stakeholders, 
project implementers and representatives from Ministry of Education. 
These webinars are designed to be informative and interactive, as they 
form a core part of the network’s mission to ‘foster a global community  
of practice on WinS to harmonise strategies for supporting governments 
around the world to plan, finance, implement and monitor integrated, 
inclusive, and sustainable WinS programmes.’

www.winsnetwork.org/events

Understanding the Education Sector 
from the Perspective of WASH: 
Introducing Innovations in WinS


